
 

 

 

 

Graham Holdings Company 
to Webcast Presentation at the  

UBS Global Media & Communications Conference 
 

ARLINGTON, VA – December 3, 2015 – Graham Holdings Company (NYSE: GHC) will webcast its 
presentation at the UBS Global Media & Communications Conference on Monday, December 7, 
2015 at 10:00 a.m. (EST). 
 
 The live audio webcast with slides will be accessible via a link on the Company’s website, 
www.ghco.com.  A transcript of the presentation will also be posted in the Investor Relations 
section of the website. 
 

### 
 
 
 
Contact:  Pinkie Mayfield 
   Pinkie.Mayfield@ghco.com 
   (703) 345-6450 
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